
From: Erica Brown <Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/16/2013 1:19:10 PM
Subject: RE: Procurement Update

Sounds like a plan. Thanks!
 
From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2013 1:16 PM
 
To: Erica Brown
 
Subject: RE: Procurement Update
 
                We’ve had a couple other fire drills last night/today, so I haven’t had a chance to get with him yet today.  I 
thought more about it last night…and about your comments and Jeff’s.
 

It looks like Nirav is going to get pushed to 5PM next Tuesday now, in which case, we should have our 10AM 
slot on Tuesday back to meet as a group.  How about we catch up then?  I may call you on Monday in advance of that 
Tuesday morning meeting, depending on what I come up with this weekend.  Thanks.

 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Erica Brown [mailto:Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2013 10:45 AM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: Procurement Update
 
Hi Christian,
Were you able to speak with John last night regarding the procurement?  I’m wondering if we should just plan to 
discuss on Tuesday at the team meeting or if I should touch base with John today.
Thanks!
Erica
 
Erica Brown
SC Department of Health and Human Services
1801 Main Street
Columbia, SC 29202
Office: (803) 898-3062
Mobile: (978) 895-1217
Email: Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov
 

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
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copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
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